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Regulation of Retail Forex

Hi there,

To Whom It May Concern:

I am a long time Currency Trader and have a lot of experience in this market, in the wake of the recent
changes imposed by the US government I have moved my accounts from a US based company to one
aboard and I strongly disagree with the changes the US government has made to this market, especially
with the one coming up now limiting a 10 to 1 leverage. I believe that actions like this will only drive
more companies away from the US and lower the US economy and trading.

PS Wait for the day the "Global Currency" will change away from the US Dollar the US Dollar will be
hit so hard (God Forbid).

BTW I cannot help it, so I ask the question again, why fix something that is not broken?

Yours truly,


